
-----Original Message----- 
From: Roland, Le'Shyeka  
Sent: Tuesday, June 15, 2021 2:52 PM 
To: publictestimony@kcmo.org 
Subject: FW: Katz Drugstore Incentives  
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Michael Kruse [mailto:mwkruse@swbell.net]  
Sent: Tuesday, June 15, 2021 2:15 PM 
To: Shields, Katheryn <Katheryn.Shields@kcmo.org> 
Subject: Katz Drugstore Incentives  
 
EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside the kcmo.org organization. Use caution and examine the 
sender address before replying or clicking links. 
 
Hello, I want to express my support for tax incentives for the Katz Drugstore project. The store is one of 
the most iconic buildings in Kansas City and must preserved. The proposed project is a responsible use 
of a building that is difficult to repurpose. I ask you to support the incentives. Thank you. 
 
Michael Kruse 
911 W 32nd St 
Kansas City, MO 64111 
816-721-4716 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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